DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHERGAS Wi did lately receive a .Petition from the

O
WHERILAS
RALY 3 Txle]

Reverend Robert Francis Sharwood, Rector
of the Parish of Dorrigo and the
Churchwardens of St. Stephen's Church at
Dorrigo, praying that we would by virtue
of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty
for the article mentioned below to be
placed in St. Stephen's Church at Dorrigo

ONE SILVER-PLATED CIBORIUM

six inches high, engraved as follows:
"St. Stephen's Church, Dorrigo.

To the Glory of God., 1In loving memory
of Valerie May Billing (1941-1980).
Presented by her friends of the C.W.A.
Evening Branch Dorrigo)."

this article appears to be fitting and
seemly to be placed in the House of God,

NOW THEREFORE, WE, DONALD NORMAN by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our

Faculty and give consent to the
abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and
seal this tenth day of
August in the year of
our Lord one thousand

nine hundred and eighty
one.

il

Registered at Grafton
Diocesan Offices on




